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          22nd May 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
End of Year Reward Trip 

 

After what has been a demanding year for all of our pupils, we would like to reward each and every 
pupil for their hard work and resilience. We will be offering a school visit to Thorpe Park Resort in Surrey 
for Year 7 and Year 8 pupils on Tuesday 13th July. A duplicate visit will take place on Thursday 15th July 
for pupils in Year 9 and Year 10.  
 

The total cost of the trip including return coach travel and entry into Thorpe Park will be £35. In order 
to secure a place on the trip, we would ask that you pay the total amount of £35 before Friday 25th 
June. A provisional place has been reserved for all pupils, however, any pupil not wishing to go will be 
able to remain in school for the day and appropriate learning activities will be provided. We kindly ask 
that payments for the trip are completed using ParentPay so that we can continue to adhere to the 
COVID-19 guidance by not accepting cash. 
 

Over the past week, pupils have had tutor time and assemblies to inform them that their continued 
hard work and contributions to lessons will enable them to earn merits. 
 

50 merits = £2.50 reward 
100 merits = £5.00 reward 
150 merits = £10.00 reward 
200 merits = £20.00 reward 
 

The period for which merits can be earnt is from Monday 12th April until Friday 9th July. Any reward your 
child earns will be posted out to you in the form of a voucher before the end of the academic term on 
Friday 16th July. 
 

Finally, may I remind you, that participation in this trip is a reward and a privilege and we can only take 
pupils who can be trusted to behave appropriately and uphold Ernulf Academy standards. If any pupil 
does not uphold these standards, we reserve the right to withdraw the pupil and return any money 
paid for a place on the trip. We are planning the trip in line with up-to-date government guidance, but 
should local restrictions come into force immediately prior to the trip then we will inform parents and 
carers immediately and ensure that a full refund is provided.  
 

Should you have any queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of 
Year or Mr Neesam at the academy.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mr M Neesam 
Vice Principal 

http://www.astreaernulf.org/

